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What has been happening this week?  

In English, we have been looking at features used in our class text such as similes, 
personification and dialogue 
In Maths, we have been improving our arithmetic scores and adding and subtracting 
decimal numbers 
In Spanish, We have learnt some greetings  
In Geography, we have explored maps of Antarctica using our school atlases 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Dora & Hannah for their Spanish work 

Headteachers Award: Theo D and Sasha 

Shining Stars: All of Badgers 

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ The ukuleles were fun! They are better than the clarinets because they are less 

squeaky and sound a bit nicer!” Hannah 

 

Reminders & Messages  

I am pleased to let you know that we have started learning Spanish this week

– earlier than first planned. The children are really enjoying a change of 

language. In addition, they have really enjoyed a change of instrument– the 

ukulele! 

  

 

 


